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Traffic Safety Reserve Program – 2018 Budget Adjustment 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the amount of $60,000 be approved for Capital Project #0631 – 

Transportation Safety Improvements from the Traffic Safety Reserve; 
2. That the amount of $202,000 be approved for Capital Project #2446 – Pedestrian 

Crossing Improvements from the Traffic Safety Reserve; 
3. That the amount of $80,000 be approved for targeted enforcement activities from 

the Traffic Safety Reserve; and 
4. That the amount of $258,000 be approved for Capital Project #2270 – Paved 

Roads and Sidewalk Preservation from the Traffic Safety Reserve. 

 
History 
At the June 11, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of 
the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities dated June 11, 2018 was considered. 
 
Attachment 
June 11, 2018 report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities. 


